
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Week of September 3 

 
 

Every Wednesday the Anime and Video Game Club will be selling ramen noodle 
cups for $1.00 out of room 107. 
 
Anyone interested in joining Key Club, Wednesday September 12th at 7:45 am in room 3B will 
be our first meeting of the year. If you have not turned in your applications, you may do so at 
the first meeting.  
 
Anyone interested in donating blood, Thursday September 27th is the Key Club's Fall Blood 
Drive.  You must 16 years of age or older and have a parent permission form.  Forms can be 
picked up in room 3B, 313, or the front office.  You must sign up and turn in your form by 
Friday September 21st!   

 
Attention Spirited Falcons! This Friday, September 7, is National Nurses Day! To celebrate, 

we are planning to SCRUB the Rams at Richwood! Wear your best scrubs and/or nurses attire to 
help cheer our football team to victory! Go Falcons! 

 
Calling all Seniors of 2019— it’s SENIOR SURVIVOR TIME.  All year you will have challenges 

— and if you do the challenges and survive till the end you have a chance to win over $200 in prizes in May!  The first 
challenge is out —- buy a spirit shirt from ms hearron in room 106! You have until Sept 7th to buy it!  Who will 
survive?.......  
 
Senior Class Officers--we will have our first meeting on Sept 13th in room 106 at 7:45 am 
—DO NOT BE LATE! 
 
IT's BINGO NIGHT FALCONS......September 15 from 6:00-9:00 in the Old Gym we will play 
BINGO!  We have great prizes.  Sandwich, chips and tea is provided.  Tickets are $10! See any 
Falcon Line member or Cheerleader to buy a ticket! 
Come out and join the fun and support the Varisty Cheerleaders and Falcon Line as they raise 
money to head to LA this spring! 
 

 


